
THE GOOD KNIGHT 
MARCH 2014 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

FR  ANTHONY MONTESINOS COUNCIL  5086 

 

Brother Knights: 

 

*Please prepare to attend our upcoming Marian 

Prayer Service on Monday March 3, 2014 at 6 PM 

at St. Andrew Church.  This will be just an hour 

before our scheduled business meeting.  It will be 

published in the bulletin for community participa-

tion.  We will receive the icon of the Immaculate 

Conception from St Michael’s on Sunday March 

2nd and have it in the church until we transfer it to 

St James Parish on Saturday March 8th.  We are 

celebrating, in this jubilee year, the 350th  anniver-

sary of the Cathedral of Notre Dame in Quebec in 

1664, the first Catholic church in the new world.  

Fr. Mark Good, our Council Chaplain, has agreed 

to officiate at the service.  After the service we will 

reassemble in the CLC for our regular business 

meeting.  Wear something nice. 

*You have a few more days left to register for the 

BUILDING MEN OF FAITH workshop in 

Columbia.  For Knights it is only $30, in advance 

but $50 at the door.  Go on line 

www.sccatholicmensconf.org or by mail at 

SCCMC, 742 Cherry Hills Place, Rock Hill, SC 

29730-8219.  Do it today. 

*We also have the Men’s Retreat scheduled at 

Kingstree Shrine of SC scheduled for March 22nd.  

Please be prepared to declare your intention to 

attend so we can notify them of needed seating. 

*Our State Convention is just around the corner 

on April 25 to 27.  Please bring your contributions 

to the raffle baskets at the next meeting or contact 

myself, or the Worthy Chancellor Charles Van-

Demark, or the Worthy Advocate Matthew Tully 

for arranging a transfer of goods.  Please make 

plans for attending.  There is no cost to attend the 

business meeting and we do need help managing 

the raffled baskets and ticket sales. 

*Our Basketball Free Throw content was well 

attended.  New member Sal Martelli, Joe Flite, 

Larry and Paul Flood and myself thoroughly 

enjoyed the interaction with the players.  The St. 

Andrew students who were best in their age 

division will all get medals.  The Diocese Basket-

ball Tournament is scheduled for February 21 & 

22.  Please email Paul Flood at 

pflood.sms@gmail.com to volunteer for a 4 hour 

turn on Friday evening or Saturday morning.  Or 

call me at 449-4802.  Lend a hand, you’ll enjoy it. 

                                  . . . . . .  . . . . . . 

 

 

  

Grand Knight’s message continued 

*Congratulations to our newest Knights, Tom 

McElligott, Todd Yanez and Sal Martelli.  Their 1st 

degree was in honor of Fr Robert Vogt of Our Lady 

Star of the Sea, who recently passed away.   

*Please remember Joe Ambrosone who passed Jan. 

30, as well as DGK Randy Bowers’ father, Larry 

Flood’s Mother, WDD Joe Dumovich’s mother 

Ann; and keep in your prayers Lois Kost, Ray 

Burzon and John & Caroline Paulhus’ son Bill. 

 

VIVAT JESUS 

Bruce Miller – 843-449-4802 

eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com 

 

OFFICERS COUNCIL #5086 
 
Grand Knight  Bruce Miller 449-4802  
    Rev.  Mark Good , Chaplain  
DGK Randy Bowers                         995-0229  
Chancellor Charlie VanDeMark 457-1348  
Advocate Matthew Tully                         497-4741  
Treasurer Anthony Ross  238-1298  
Recorder Mike Aldridge  650-5577  
Warden James Wharton                         626-9530  
Inside Guard Vincent Carbonaro 236-0487  
Outside Guard  Donald Decker 251-9854  
Financial Secretary Bob Corley 236-4137  
Tr 3 yr Larry Flood  361-4156  
Tr 2 yr John Paulhus  692-9932 
Tr 1 yr Nick Sherfesee  455-1800  
 
District Deputy Joe Dumovich 234-1533 
 

 

UPCOMING SECOND DEGREE 
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OFFICERS ASSEMBLY #1799 
 
Faithful Navigator Keith Powalie              903-3518 
    Rev. James LeBlanc Faithful Friar 
Faithful Captain Richard Ippolito              903-5446 
Faithful Pilot Dennis Wyckoff    390-1433 
Faithful Admiral Paul Dillon                781-985-9293 
Faithful Scribe Nick Sherfesee    455-1800 
Faithful Purser John Paulhus    692-9932 
Faithful Comptroller C. VanDeMark         626-9644 
Faithful Inner Sentinel Bill Frondi              626-0738 
Faithful Outer Sentinel Mike Aldridge      650-5577 
3 yr Trustee Robert Zawtocki    293-5767 
2 yr Trustee Randy Bowers    995-0229 
1 yr Trustee Art Roehrl     903-0461 
 
Regional Marshall Charles VanDeMark  
Phone:  843-626-9644 
 
vanknight@aol.com 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

 

Daniel Campbell Vince Carbonaro 

David Carfolite James Ciaccio 

Charles Fusaro Rodney Grant 

Thomas Gray Kenneth Holley 

Richard Ippolito Gary Malec 

Angelo Pariso Keith Powalie 

Robert Sinclair David Soma 

Harry Wheeler Chris Wright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR MESSAGE 

SAN MIGUEL ASSEMBLY #1799 

 

Sir Knights: 

*I would like to thank all of the Sir Knights that 

made it to our February meeting.  Thanks to all 

of you. 

*I hope that all of the Sir Knights enjoyed the 

guest speaker.  Hope that we can make this 

program happen. 

Reminders: 

>We need a four man color guard squad for the 

opening day for the Myrtle Beach Pelicans.  If 

interested, please contact Keith or Charlie. 

>We also need a Color Guard squad for the 

Veterans coming in to the Myrtle Beach Airport 

on the 14th of April.  Again, please contact Keith 

or Charlie. 

>Also keep in mind that we have our annual St. 

Patrick’s Day Parade coming up. 

>Keep in mind that we are trying to buy sets, 

and pieces of regalia (used), so if any Sir Knight 

comes across used regalia, please notify Charlie 

or myself. 

*If any Sir Knight has a full set of regalia, or 

access to a full set, PLEASE PLEASE try to 

make as many of our marches, exemplification, 

church functions, etc. as possible.  We are in 

need of Assembly members in full regalia that is 

why we moved up to the fourth degree. 

*We are still needing Sir Knights for our Color 

Guard tean,  What an honor it would be, if you 

are able to participate. 

*Thanks again to all Sir Knights for everything 

that all of you do. 

*Our next meeting will be on March the 18th.  

Please attend. 

 

Faithful Navigator 

Keith Powalie 

843-903-3518 

KeithChicora@aol.com 

 

CHARITY                   UNITY              FRATERNITY                   PATRIOTISM 
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CALENDAR FOR COUNCIL #5086 
2014 

 
DAY MONTH DATE EVENT 
 
2014 
 
MON MAR  3 Business Meeting 
WED MAR  5 Ash Wednesday 
FRI MAR  7 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
MON MAR 17 St. Patrick’s Day 
FRI MAR 14 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
FRI MAR 21 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
FRI MAR 28 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
 
FRI APR  4 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
MON APR  7 Business Meeting 
FRI APR  11 Fish Fry/Stations of the Cross 
SUN APR 13 Palm Sunday 
THURS APR 17 Holy Thursday 
FRI APR  18 Good Friday 
SAT APR 19 Vigil of Easter 
SUN APR 20 Easter Sunday 
FRI APR  25 Opening of State Convention in Myrtle Beach 
SAT APR 26 State Convention in Myrtle Beach 
SUN APR 27 Closing of State Convention in Myrtle Beach 
 
MON MAY  5 Business Meeting 
SUN MAY 11 Mother’s Day 
MON MAY 26 Memorial Day 
FRI MAY 30 Ascension of the Lord 
 
MON JUN  2 Business Meeting 
SUN JUN 15 Father’s Day 

ASH WEDNESDAY – MARCH 5, 2014 
 

The beginning of the Season of Lent. 
A season of penance, reflection, fasting 
preparing us for Christ’s resurrection on  
Easter Sunday. 
We receive Ashes to remind us of our own 
mortality and calling us to repentance (to  
humble our hearts). 

 


